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Hello students,

Hope you all are doing well. I wish you and your family a very good health.

ln view of COVID-19 pandemic & subsequent lockdown till date, all the academic activities
on campus for the session 512020 are temporarily closed since mid March 2020. During
this period, the faculty members & the students remained in contact with each other through
whatever mode of communication. Dear students, from today the faculty members have
joined the lnstitute after vacation. lt is rather painful to see the empty roads of the lnstitute
and that the main pillar of the lnstitute - the students, are not there.

As confirmed by all the respective HoDs & the faculty members, I am happy to note that all
students have submitted the assignments given to them, in time. I am also happy to note
that you have taken this evaluation positively & seriously. Let's do the online end sem exam
also with same the vigour. Since all of you have submitted the assignments through internet
connectivity, the same can be used for the examination.

Dear students, VNIT is an student friendly lnstitute that always looks for the welfare of the
students:

i) ln order to safeguard the interest of the students, the Senate, in its 57th meeting,
decided 30% weightage to the end semester examination to be conducted
through electronic mode.

ii) All stake holders, including parents, are requested to cooperate with the lnstitute
in conducting the end sem examination through electronic mode. lt will prove
beneficial to the VNIT students in a long run. With this formal evaluation, at least,
they will not be put to any disadvantage compared to their contemporaries.
Without your cooperation, success of the evaluation process is not possible.

iii) ln this difficult time the lnstitute is with you. Your health & academics will be the
lnstitute's top priority, while considering any unforeseen situations, which are
beyond your control. Please keep the DEC/HoD/Course coordinator informed
about you r d ifficulties.

iv) The T&P department has contacted all the companies and requested them to
postpone your joining dates. Also, for unplaced students, we are in contact with
the companies.

The online examination will be over by 2no July 2020 & we are planning to keep ready for
distribution, the Provisional Degree Certificate (PDC) & the Leaving/Migration Certificate
(L/MC) by 31't July 2020. Delay in the examination process will cause further delay in the
issuance of PDC & (L/MC).

Wishing you best of luck for exams and a good health.


